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Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware for a number of years we have constantly reviewed our position with regard to becoming part of a multi academy trust. We are now one of only eight schools in Bath and North East Somerset who remain maintained. As many of you will be aware the Local Authority has over the years massively reduced its’ support for its’ schools.

Having considered the impact this demise is likely to have on the pupils and staff at our schools the Governors have, over the last few months, reconsidered our position. The Governors had previously spoken to a number of local multi academy trusts and made the decision not to join them. Recently they entered into discussions with the Bath and Wells Multi Academy Trust. 

The Bath and Wells Multi Academy trust currently includes thirty-three schools across Bath and North East Somerset, Somerset and North Somerset. The trust only has primary schools within it. The talks were very positive and as a consequence of these talks the Governors have voted to enter into more serious discussions with the trust and begin the early stages of becoming part of the trust.

At this time the process is informal. Formal consultation with parents, staff and the wider community will be part of the process once all sides including the Governors, Diocese, Trust and the Regional Schools Commissioner have carried out all of their due diligence.

At each stage we will keep you updated via the school newsletter of what is happening.

If you have any questions you wish to ask please email us at head@stnicholasschool.co.uk or chair@stnicholasschool.co.uk 

Kindest regards,

Nicola Smith

 Andrew Smith

Headteacher

Chair of Governors.
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